
From: Jim Thomas <JThomas@spartanburgchamber.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/12/2012 12:07:59 PM
Subject: RE: Follow Up from Gov. Haley office

Katherine,

Thanks for getting back with me regarding scheduling a visit for Governor Haley with the Spartanburg Chamber and 
community.

We would love to do something in late July or early August -  say July 23rd -  August 10th if possible. The only date 
during those weeks that would not work is August 7th. We are open to either a luncheon or breakfast, and would 
only like to stay away from Monday morning breakfasts.

If these weeks will not work, we will be glad to work with you to find a time that would. Our only consideration 
would be that we would like to have about three weeks' notice if possible to get everything lined up.

Jim Thomas
Government Relations & Program Director
Spartanburg Area Chamber of Commerce
P.O. Box 1636
Spartanburg, SC 29304
864 594-5020
jthomas@spartanburgchamber.com
www.spartanburgchamber.com

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 1:24 PM 
To: Jim Thomas
Subject: Follow Up from Gov. Haley office

Jim,
We look forward to your request.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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